
CUTTEN SCHOOL DISTRICT

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Posted on August 26, 2024

At the regularly scheduled board meeting on September 9, 2024, 6:00 pm,
RIDGEWOOD SCHOOL
Ridgewood Commons
2060 Ridgewood Drive
Cutten, CA 95503

1. The Cutten School District Governing Board will consider public input
regarding Sufficiency of Standards Aligned Textbooks/Instructional
Materials.

For more information, please contact: Becky MacQuarrie
District Superintendent
707-441-3900


